Having problems accessing your bank statements?
In order to support any financial support application with the University we require your last two months bank statements for all accounts held irrelevant of the balance.  The statements must show the full account holder name, account number, the date of each transaction and the current balance.
The most common choices to receive bank statements are via mail, via your local branch, or online.  Getting copies of your bank statement should be trouble-free these days but on the occasion that you should encounter issues in obtaining these, our handy tips and links are here to assist you further.
· Registered for internet banking, check out our bank links below where you will receive further guidance on how to download a PDF or order a paper version.
	Bank of Scotland
	Barclays

	First Direct
	Halifax

	HSBC
	Lloyds

	Nationwide
	Natwest

	Royal Bank of Scotland
	Santander

	TSB
	Virgin

	Monzo
	Starling

	Revoult
	Ulster Bank

	Bank of Ireland
	Allied Irish Bank

	Wise
	



· Not got access to internet banking, then you can visit your local branch where you will be able to pick up or order copies of your bank statements.  You may also wish to ask your branch if there are any alternative options for you to receive your bank statements such as the uploading of your statements via your android or apple device.  
Please note, your branch will also be able to talk you through the steps required to get set up for internet banking.

· If you do not have access to internet banking or are unable to pop into your local branch, you can call your bank to request copies.  
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